Sarah Taggart

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 1:29 PM

To: Sarah Taggart

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] 911 Center St Application for Easement

From: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 1:16 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Keri O'Brien <kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Nathalia Mellies
<nathalia.mellies@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Shawn D. Smith <sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Scarlet Hammons <shammons@CORRADINO.com>; Katie P. Halloran <katie.halloran@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] 911 Center St Application for Easement

Hello -

Please see below request to withdraw the easement application for 911 Center Street. Please confirm receipt and
update the April 5" City Commission agenda accordingly.

Regards,

Donni PM'LLL'LPS

Planning Project Coordinator

City of Key West

Josephine Parker City Hall

1300 White Street

(305) 809-3724 | donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

5 Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Bruce Buckbee <bbuckbeeone@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 12:48 PM

To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Katie P. Halloran <katie.halloran@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 911 Center St Application for Easement

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Based on the City’s rejection of our request to rebuild the picket fence and remove the 3 coconut trees in the front of
our house at 911 Center St we have decided to withdraw our application for an easement. Now that we know that the
coconut trees are on City property, we will call the City as required to have them trimmed including coconuts removed.
Thank you for your help during this process. Please confirm receipt.

Regards,



Bruce E. Buckbee

Diane D. Buckbee

911 Center St LLC
617.835.6007
bbuckbeeone@gmail.com




